UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C. gy

June 13, 1947

Dr. H. B. Stenzel,
3105 Kirby lane,
Austin, Texas.

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

The Geological Survey is considering the appointment of Mr. John
H. Dante to a position in the Military Geology Unit. The position is
in connection with the preparation of reports on the natural resources
of foreign countries, especially water supplies and mineral resources,
¥r, Dante has given your name as a reference. Would you be kind enough
to write us concerning Mr. Dante and his qualifications for the position,
We shall be very grateful to you for your assistance in this matter,

Sincerely yours,

Charles S.
Research Supe or,
‘Military Geology Unit,





